2 February 2017 EA/JB
Dear Exchange Student and Parents

Our colleagues in Spain have now confirmed dates for their return visit to us and | am
pleased to share these with you now.

The Spanish students will arrive on 19 April and leave on 24 April. | do not have exact
timings yet, but | would envisage them arriving around 7.30/8pm on 19 April and leaving
around 7.30am on 24 April. When timings have been finalised | will, of course, confirm
these with you.

| would also like to take this opportunity to invite you all to an Information Evening,
where we will be able to give you more detailed and confirmed information of the
Spanish visit. The Information Evening will take place at Carre’s Grammar School,
Main School Hall, on Tuesday 21 March 2017 at 6pm. As with the outward journey, it
is important that everyone attends the meeting wherever possible, as | will be able to
finalise details of the Spanish students’ visit, including their visit schedule for the week.
They will be doing various trips and activities during the week and will be with host
families at the weekend.

| would like to thank you all very much for hosting the Spanish students and | hope you
will enjoy the experience. Please let me know if you encounter any untoward problems.
Please also remember that activities to be considered dangerous must be avoided
(horse riding, cycling on busy roads, quad biking etc). If you are unsure, please do not
hesitate to contact me. Emergency contact details will be provided at the Information
Evening.

| look forward to seeing you all again at the Information Evening, but in the meantime if
there are any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours faithfully
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Emma Albuixech
Head of MFL



